4th April 2025

Wishing You a Happy End of Spring Term

Dear Parents [ Carers,

As we come to the end of the spring term, | would like
to thank our amazing staff for their endless hard work
and enthusiasm. It has been a wonderful term, with so
much to celebrate as you can see from the previous
Dojo posts. And so | wish everyone a well-deserved
break.

To all those celebrating festivals at this time of year
such as Easter and Passover, we send our warmest
wishes.

Wishing you all a restful and happy break!
See you on Tuesday 22nd April

Warm wishes
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